From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:17:50 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 6:15 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Paula Bustard

-- Phone --
I
I

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Why are the rates going up when their is such high salaries for the upper positions and I believe bonus are paid.

-- Attachment --
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